
 

 

 

 

Astounding Grade 5 

Scholarship Results! 

For the first time , sixty 

one of our Grade 5 

students secured marks 

above the cut-off mark. 

142 students out of 160 

obtained more than 100 

marks. We emerged first 

in the Valikamam Zone. 

This is a remarkable 

achievements indeed. 

Congratulations to the 

students and to the staff 

who worked tirelessly to 

achieve this feat! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcoming of Grade 

1 students 

 

The ceremony to welcome 

Grade 1 students was 

held on the 30th of 

January. The Grade 2 

children welcomed them 

with bouquets of flowers 

and presented items of 

entertainment.  

 

 

Inter-House Netball, 

badminton and Chess 

tournaments 

As a part of the Athletic 

Meet the above 

tournaments were held as 

usual. 

 

 

 

Farewell Assembly to 

Vice Principal 

Mrs C.S. Vithyashankar, 

one of the Vice Principals 

tendered her resignation 

with effect from 31st 

January to take up a 

post as the Principal of 

Nuffield School for the 

Deaf and Blind, Kaithady. 

Sujeeva joined the staff in 

2019 and was appointed 

Vice Principal in 2020. A 

special assembly was 



organized by the Staff 

Club to acknowledge her 

services and to bid her 

farewell. 

 

 

Cadet Training 

Course 

Erinashika R. (Corporal) 

and Abinusha V(Sergeant) 

in the Defense and Police 

Sergeant Course Stage 1 

from the 18th to the 24th 

of January in Rantambe. 

 

In December… 

The Bicentenary Theme 

Songs in English and 

Tamil were aired on Sri 

Lanka Broadcasting 

Corporation Channel on 

the 27th and 28th of 

December respectively. 

We count it an honour to 

have had this invaluable 

opportunity to be heard 

across the globe via this 

channel. Thank you SLBC!  

 

Projects/Donations 

❀ Completion of 

Basketball Courts 

The basketball Court was 

in dire need of repair for 

a number of years. We 

are most grateful to the 

Tamil Women’s Sports 

Club of Canada who came 

forward to fund the 

repairs of the Courts. The 

delay in drawing up the 

lines of the courts is due 

to unavailability of 

resources but is expected 

to be completed in a 

couple of weeks.  

 

 

 

 

 

❀ Donation of Smart 

Board 

The past pupils batch of 

1995 donated a smart 

Board for the school in 

December. We are 

indebted to them for 

their generosity. 

 

❀ Eliza Agnew 

Building 

The Eliza Agnew Building 

is taking shape. The roof, 

walls and windows have 

been put up. Plastering of 

the walls is not yet 

complete due to scarcity 

of sand for the cement 



mixture. The contractor 

is hopeful that it will be 

available soon. 

 

Upcoming Events 

The  Inte.r-House 

Athletic Meet will be held 

on the 14th February 

2024 from 1.30pm 

onwards. 

 

❀THANK YOU❀ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vision 

To be the foremost 

institution in providing 

holistic education for 

women in a Christian 

environment. 

 

Mission 

Committed to providing a 

conducive environment for 

excellence in curricular, 

co-curricular and 

extracurricular activities 

whilst ingraining Christian 

values 

 

Motto 

The Truth shall make you 

free. 

Follow us 

Website: 

www.uduvilgirlscollege.lk 

Facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/

uduvilgirlscollege.lk 

Youtube 

https://www.youtube.com/c

hannel/UCWSyzCh4J6QCuwE

648uWUIw 
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